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PUBLIC COMMENTS 
 
 
1. Tiffany Valle 

I'm commenting today to ask for two things from H-GAC: first, that you 
amend your voting structure so that Houston and Harris county gets the fair 
representation it deserves based on its population. We cannot let what 
happens in our metropolitan area be majorly guided by those who do not live 
here and who do not understand what our community means to us. Second, I 
am asking that you no longer support the building and expansion of highways 
that criss-cross our city. Our homes should not be sliced through and 
communities torn apart so that suburbanites can save a few minutes while 
they commute through our city and then go home to their safe, undisturbed 
homes. People live in these places; they should not lose everything because 
(again) people who do not live here feel it would be most convenient.  
 
Thank you, 
Tiffany 
 


